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OCAP FILLING VACANCIES 

 

ON THE 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 

 
The Organized Community Action Program, which includes the counties of 

 

Bullock, Butler, Covington, Crenshaw, Dale, Lowndes and Pike, is in the 

 

process of filling vacancies for a representative of the low income on the 

 

Board of Directors for Butler County. A public meeting will be held on 

 

Wednesday, January 29, 2025 @ 10:00 a.m. at the Greenville Senior Center, 

 

903 Cedar Street, Greenville, AL to elect a representative for the low  

 

income. The representative must be able to travel to board meetings  

 

and must live in the area represented.  All citizens are asked to attend. 

 

For more information, please call Demessia Longmire at 334-382-2351. 


